Walden Parks Committee

April 2024 Monthly Meeting

Date: April 3rd, 6-7 pm; Walden Town Hall

Attendees: Kent Kersten, Larry Skaggs, Lance Pope, Luke Iverson, Karen Stone,
Christian Tartaglia

Minutes: Christian Tartaglia
Introduction of new members:

General Business:

- after an issue with accessing the Town Hall, we reconvened next door at
El Agave.

- meeting started at 6:15pm.

- motion to approve March meeting minutes, approved unanimously.

- April 21st clean up to happen around Walden (W road, falling waters, and
other roadways).

Updates:
Mabbitt Spring

- proposal for a 2’ x 3’ sign to say “Mabbitt Spring” with a motion for
$3000 for the sign and installation, unanimous approval.
- Luke will find out about nylon striping for parking area.

Falling Waters:

Griffiss Park:
- discussed cleaning up further into the woods, all the way to the
property line (small stream).

- discussed adding a bench and how much remains in the budget to
realize this.

Signs:

- see Mabbitt Spring above.



Walden Parks Committee

New Business:

- Karen brought up for discussion, the idea of claiming the right of
way near East Brow Rd to a potential small pocket park.
- discussed disc golf upgrades..

No further updates.
Next meeting is May 1st.
Adjourn meeting at 7:10 pm.



